UxNIvERSITY OF MINNESOTA

CoLLEGE OF SCIENCE, LITERATURE, AND THE ARTS
Mixxearoris 14

DEPARTMENT OF GEOLOGY AND MINERALOGY

December 9, 1956

Dear Dr, Stenzel:

I am really sorry to hear fo the developments
at Houston University; not that this has some effect on me, but I
know that you have worked hard all your life and have tried to do
something for the Science. I hope that things work out for you.

As for myself, please do not be in the least bit concerned.
I appreciate very much that you have not given an publicity to my
interest in a possible position in umouston. ‘the University here
raised my salary this fall considerably, and there is plenty of work
to be done here, I can well afford to abide my time until something
comes along that really’interests me.

There is much work to be done.on my K40/A40 poject and I hope

that I shall find a little time during the Christmas holidays.
Thanks very much and take it easy, please,

Sincerely yours,

)

Se S, Goldich





